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Our File: EA0708-001 
 
November 5, 2008 
 
Richard Hardy 
Box 298, Warm Bay Rd. 
Atlin, BC 
V0W 1A0 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hardy: 
 
RE: Request for extension in the environmental assessment of Selwyn Resouces’ 
proposed mineral exploration at Howard’s Pass 
 
 
On October 13, 2008, you wrote to the Mackenzie Valley Environmetnal Impact Review Board 
(the Review Board) on behalf your clients; the Tulita District Land Corp., Tulita Land Corp., 
Fort Norman Metis Land Corp., and the Norman Wells Land Corp.; to request an extension 
for the submission of Information Requests in the above captioned environmental assessment 
(EA). This letter is to inform you that the Review Board has granted your clients an extension 
until December 31, 2008 in this matter. 
 
My understanding from your letter is that you will no longer be intervening on behalf of these 
Land Corporations in the EA of Selwyn Resources’ proposed mineral exploration at Howard’s 
Pass. I would appreciate it if you could confirm with me in writing that this is indeed the case, 
and that you will no longer be participating in this EA.  
 
Thank you for you attention to this matter. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Tawanis Testart 
EAO 
 
Cc: Tulita District Land Corporation 


